February 2002

 

    Deputation has passed very quickly and praise the Lord, we are now in Peru, South America to begin language school and learn about the ministry.  Our desire while here is to not only learn the language fluently, but also to learn about the ministry so we will be prepared and ready when we arrive in Argentina.  

 

    We are blessed that during the time we are here, a new church is being started.  The missionary just recently found a building where we will begin this new ministry.  The first service is on March 10.  Since our goal is to train men and plant churches in Argentina, this will be a great time of preparation for us.  

 

    We would like to thank the following churches for picking us up for support in the month of January:

    

     Emmanuel Baptist Church, Valparaiso, IN

    Meadow Baptist Church, Duluth, GA

    Shining Light Baptist Church, Monroe, NC

    Turners Creek Baptist Church, Yadkinville, NC

 

     If you would like to contact us, our phone number is 011-51-54-42-5544 or you may call our cell number at 011-51-54-31-4807.  Our email address, bush@mwbm.org  has not changed.    Our mailing address here in Peru is as follows:

 

    Jeff and Mindy Bush

    Casilla 1677

    Arequipa, Peru, South America

 

    We want to thank you for praying for us as we arrived on the mission field and for all of our supporting churches. Please continue praying that we will learn the language and God will help us win many souls here in Peru.  

    

 

    To Reach Argentina for Christ,

 

    Jeff, Mindy and Lydia Bush

